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Dear Parent/Carer 

Arrangements for the last day of term 

Please find below details of the arrangements for the final day of the summer term.  

On Wednesday 23 July, pupils will attend mentor time and periods 1 and 2 as per their 
timetable. For period 3, pupils will return to their mentor rooms where they will enjoy the 
annual summer quiz. 

The College will close at 12.20 pm. All school buses will be coming on to the school 
playground at 12.20 pm and departing at 12.30 pm. They will be completing all of the 
normal bus routes.  

The autumn term will start on Wednesday 3 September for pupils in year 7 and 11 and for 
all other year groups on Thursday 4 September. School buses will be running from 
Wednesday 3 September.  

I wish you a relaxing summer and look forward to welcoming pupils back in September.  

Yours sincerely 

J Russell 

Mr J Russell 
Principal 
 


